
The Kyoto Journal of Mathematics and Duke University Press
are deeply concerned about all those affected by

the Tohoku-Kanto earthquake on March 11, 2011.

We strongly believe that the people of Japan
will succeed in rebuilding their country,

and our thoughts are with them in the journey ahead.


